
WASHINGTON HOUSING COMMISSION 

FIRST FLOOR MEETING ROOM-BRYAN MEMORIAL TOWN HALL 

WASHINGTON DEPOT, CT. 06794 

Quarterly meeting- March 11th,2019 

Minutes subject to approval by Washington Housing Commission 

Members Present: Lisa Lundberg, Leslie Anderson Liddy Adams,  

Excused:Tammy Rill 

Guest:Chris Charles 

Meeting called to order 5:03 pm . Motion to accept minutes of December 10th,2018 by Liddy 

Adams,2nd by Lisa Lundberg, motion carried as written. 

The Myfield 8 houses are a done deal. The homes will be built on the existing foundations.All 

the homes are sweat equity’which means the applicants must work to help get the homes 

completed.  Each home will be built 1 at a time.  

It has been decided that Liddy will write a letter to the BOE to explain the down payment 

assistant program for the Town of Washington. The reason is there is no guarantee that they 

would grant time to hear information due to all the other business they must attend to. 

A call was made to the property manager at River Woods to see what the status of the money 

is for generator, have not heard back yet.   

The Housing Trust still has not been given the money approved by the taxpayers. Apparently 

according to Liddy who attends NWC meetings the state has stopped all monies for a 2 year 

period for affordable housing.  We are not certain if this affects The grant money for the 

Vincent Property which the Housing Trust was granted. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 6:00pm by Liddy Adams, Second by Lisa Lundberg Motion carried.  See 

you all in June 

Respectfully submitted, Leslie Anderson-Clerk 

 

Next Scheduled meeting  June 10th, 2019 



 


